State of South Caroling
Office of the Governor

Nikki R. HaLey 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLUMBIA 29201

December 30, 2014

Ms. Louise Redfearn
Post Office Box 7103
Spartanburg, South Carolina 29304

Dear Ms. Redfearn,

Thank you for your letter. T am proud to be Governor of our great state. I cannot tell you how
much [ appreciate your kind words of support. I hope you have a wonderful New Year! God
bless.




